
 

RESOLUTION  
 

Arnold Eversole, Ph.D. 
 

 
Whereas, we honor and celebrate the commitment, dedication and leadership, of Dr. Arnie Eversole in serving as 

Managing Editor of the Southeast Association of Fish and Wildlife Agencies publications The Proceedings and The Journal, 
and  
 

Whereas, we express our gratitude for his immeasurable contributions serving as Managing Editor associated 
with 29 years of support to the Southeast Association of Fish and Wildlife Agencies, and  
 

Whereas, The Proceedings of the Southeastern Association of Fish and Wildlife Agencies are a compilation of 
the complete text of papers and presentations made at each annual conference and where representatives from state and federal 
agencies, citizen's organizations, universities, and private wildlife research groups present their latest findings relative to 
resource management, both through scientific research and actual case histories and where fisheries and wildlife scientists 
present peer reviewed papers at their respective sessions, agency enforcement personnel exchange information on tactics and 
mutual problems and agency attorneys discuss the latest developments in wildlife law and other pertinent legal issues, and 
 

Whereas, The Journal of the Southeastern Association of Fish and Wildlife Agencies are published in the 
Spring, following the Annual Fall Conference, and  
 
 Whereas, where The Proceedings and The Journal have evolved from a general reporting of observations to a 
tightly refereed journal publication – the quality of which is first rate as well as a timely and valuable regional publication and 
where the production cycle in some cases lasted more than 2 years to now meeting completion in less than 6 months, and   
  
 Whereas, Dr. Arnie Eversole has expressed enjoyment for his part in developing publications of research 
topics of historical value for the Southeast Association of Fish & Wildlife Agencies. 
 

  NOW Therefore, Be It Resolved that the Southeastern Association of Fish & Wildlife 
Agencies expresses its sincere gratitude and warmest appreciation to Dr. Arnie Eversole for his professionalism and dedication  
to the publications that continue to be the hallmark of the Association. 
 

  ADOPTED by the Southeastern Association of Fish and Wildlife Agencies in official session at the Hilton 
Hotel, Baton Rouge, LA on October 18, 2016. 

 

 


